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Product: Decca BridgeMaster E Series Radars
 
Subject: New ITU regulations regarding 10kW Magnetrons  
 
 
 

IMPORTANT ADVICE 
 

10 KW magnetrons type 910/3015 (MG5241) & 91005188(MSF1425B) 
 

New ITU regulations come into effect on 1st January 2003. 
 
No new BME radars can be installed from this date using either of the above 
magnetrons. 
 
A new magnetron type 91003582-1 (MG5473) will be used in all BME 10KW 
equipments. 
 
For spares use we will supply part number T91003582-1. The list price for this 
device will be £292.38 
 
Although older equipments are not affected by the new regulations we will 
only supply magnetron T91003582-1 for spares use. 
 
You should therefore plan to exhaust your stocks of 910/3015 & T910/3015 by 
December 2002. 
 
We will not accept any more orders for T910/3015-4 for spares use. 
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